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Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm, President
Yeshiva University - The Jewish Center
131 W. 86th Street
New York, N. Y., 10024

/

Dear Norman,s5, Ji;
/

Allow me to join your legion of friends in extending to
you my heartfelt congratulations and best wishes upon assuming
the Presidency of our beloved Yeshiva University. Although the
news of your election to the Presidency was no surprise to me as
I was among those who even 5 and 10 years ago predicted this selec-
tion, yet as who experienced the transition from Dr. Revel 5
to Dr. Belkin7¥ my heart was filled with joy and confidence for
the future of Yeshiva University where I spent 9 years of my youth-
ful life.

I am convinced that your scholarship, piety, total commitment
to Torah values and rare brilliance will further the qualitative

growth of Yeshiva University.

With fervent prayers for your good health and hatzlachu, I
remain with best wishes and warmest personal regards

Sincerely yours,

Bernard A. Posgit_(o
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